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Tuesday 11th February 
was Safer Internet 
Day where people 

across the globe came 
together to promote a 
safer internet for all 
users but especially 
young people.  

  

Mrs Milner has had a 
very busy week putting 
lots of really useful 
bulletins on line for 
parents and carers 

 in our own special  

Internet  

Safety Week. 

 

Each day dealt with a 
different aspect of 
this essential  aspect 
of parenting in the 
21st century. 

It can often feel a  

little overwhelming 
just to keep up with 
changes in technology,  

but it is our  

responsibility to know 
what our children are 
doing on line, so that 
we can protect them. 

 

Please take some time 
to look at the articles, 

they will be available in 
your parent mail  

whenever you have 
time to read them. 

 

Training Day 

24th Febru-
 

School closed 



A very special Valentineõs Day message! 

We are delighted to announce that  

during the half term holiday, Miss Hall, our lovely Year 
6 teacher, will be getting married!! 

The very lucky young man is Dan Satterley. 

All our love and  

congratulations go to them both  

(and Dexter the dog!)  

for a very happy day and a wonderful  

future together. 

After the holidays, Miss Hall will be known as  

Mrs Satterley.-as we can see from the lovely balloon 
here.  This was brought in by Alfie, who arrived at 
7.30am in the morning to decorate the classroom for 
Miss Hallõs  special day! What a lovely thing to do! 

Last Friday afternoon, our girlsõ 
football team travelled up to 

Darsley Park to take part in their 
latest tournament. 

Sienna, Kora, Mia, Berry, Elouise, 
Mia-Mae, Lily and Charlotte all 
played beautifully reaching the 

quarter finals. 

Miss Kincaid was so proud of them 
all!   

She said they really  

òLived the Gospeló -stopping to help 
their opponents up after a tackle!! 

 

 

 

This afternoon, the boysõ team will 
be taking part in the NUFC final. 

We wish them lots of luck 

and look forward to hearing how 
they did on next weekõs blog. 



On Wednesday morning, there were snowflakes everywhere as Mrs Hall, Mrs OõBrien and 
the children in our Year 5 class welcomed members of their family to their celebration of 

Collective Worship. 

The theme was òYou are Uniqueó.  There were songs sung, prayers said and even 

a dance. 



We were delighted to welcome Maurice Ahern into 
school this week.  Maurice is a long time friend of  

St. Bernadetteõs having seen his children,  

grandchildren and now great 

grandchildren as pupils here, as well as serving as a 
school governor for many years. 

Maurice is a really talented artist and he has been 
working on our statues of Mary and St. Bernadette for 
the last few weeks.  He has done a fantastic job. 

They both look amazing! 

Thank you so much, Maurice! 

A Jelly Bean Award is on its way to you very soon. 

Last week, some classes in 
school took part in the North 

Tyneside Sumdog  

Competition. In total, 243  

pupils from across NT took 
part, answering almost 

250,000 questions between 
them. 

Well done to Bobby, Lucas 
and Ewan who all came in the 
top 10 pupils overall. A special 
congratulations to James, who 
came 1st overall!! A fantastic 

achievement.  

Mrs Hall's class won the  

competition overall, and won a 
6 month subscription to the 

Sumdog game! 

Well done to all pupils who 
took part! 

Itõs on the way to you very 
soon. 


